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10/06/2024  20:58:182024/2269/L COMMNT Lara Brearley As a neighbour (no.13), we fully support this application. We also have an exposed front yard, with little 

privacy and concerns about security. We frequently have random people wandering into the yard, sometimes 

loitering and settling on our stairs if we are not home. We also have random cars parking in our front yard from 

time to time, mistaking our house to be that of a neighbour who rents out their space for parking. A front gate 

between existing brick piers, that is in the style of the existing railings, would be an elegant way to promote 

security and privacy, and deter random wanderers and vehicles, while being consistent with the character of 

the Crescent. We hope permission will be granted for this application.
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